
Rotary News & Notes
Announcements:

President Exchange

Thank you to Teresa Van 
Aacken (President of the 
Oshkosh Rotary Downtown 
Club) for hosting our meeting 
last week as part of a President 
Exchange.

Although our club didn’t
showcase our group singing 
talents – we did help raise some 
happy dollars! 

For details on the downtown 
club, visit: 
www.oshkoshrotary.org.

New Member Proposals

The following individuals have 
been recommended for 
membership by the Board of 
Directors:

Name: Steve Christie
Proposed by: Don Simons
Occupation: Sales Associate, 
AT&T
Second Posting

SW Rotary Gear

Thanks to our friends at 
4imprint, we now have the 
ability to purchase clothing and 
other items with the Oshkosh 
Rotary Southwest logo on them. 
This week and next is your last 
chance to show off your Rotary 
Club pride by making a 
purchase. Order forms are 
available before or after our 
meeting. Some examples include 
a hooded sweatshirt for $18; 
Polo shirts for $17; and long-
sleeve shirts for $18.
Get yours today!

Shared Harvest

From June through October 
members of our club and 
Downtown Rotary will once
again be organizing the Shared 
Harvest program at the local 
farmers market. The concept is 
simple: to make sure our local 
food pantries are stocked with 
fresh produce. Volunteers are
needed on Saturday mornings at 
the downtown market and on 
Fridays at Roosevelt School. 
Contact Ken Friedman or Cecil 
Streeter for more information. 

Topic: “Walter Scott: Oshkosh Civility 
Project”
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Foundation: David Omachinski
Membership: Vicki Redlin
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Dist. 6270
  Dist. Gov.: Paul Decker
  Zone-B A.D.G.: Karen Fredrick
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Calendar of Events
Upcoming Programs

June 1

June 8

June 15

Roosevelt Picnic

Club Business

Miss Wisconsin

Recurring Events
2rd Mon.
(June 
13)

Club Board Meeting
4:00 – 5:30, Robbins

Other Rotary Events

June 1 Roosevelt Picnic
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Roosevelt Picnic

The annual Roosevelt 
Elementary School picnic (our 
PAL school) will be Wednesday, 
June 1. Please make plans to 
attend as this is one of the best 
opportunities of the year to meet 
the students at our PAL school
that many of our efforts help out. 

Some volunteers are still needed 
– see Marcus Butts for details. 

Cookout schedule:

10:15 a.m. Rotarians arrive to 
grill burgers/brats and hotdogs 
for the kids-set up etc. - We will 
have 3-4 teachers that will help 
serve the kids so that the 
Rotarians can eat with the kids.

11:30 a.m. the first wave of kids 
come through K-2 grade for 
lunch and the 3-5 kids will be 
outside for recess. Rotarians 
please join us

12:00 noon the second wave of 
kids 3-5th grade come through 
to eat and the K-2 kids will go 
out for recess. Rotarians please 
join us

12:20 p.m. The K-2 kids will 
come in to be seated and the 3-5 
kids will clean up and sit at the 
tables to watch Tom Pease

12:30 p.m. start the program 
with Tom Pease

1:15-1:20ish exit

Oshkosh Parks Survey

The Oshkosh Parks Department 
is looking for input on the future 
of our recreational and leisure 
spaces. Please take a moment to 
fill out their on-line survey – and 
don’t forget to voice your 
opinoin about the Southwest 
Rotary proposed Tower Project 
in Menominee Park. 

The survey can be found on-line 
at: www.ci.oshkosh.wi.us or in 
person at the Oshkosh Public 
Library, Oshkosh Senior Center, 
Oshkosh Parks Department 
offices or City Hall. Surveys 
must be completed by May 31.

A public input sessio nwill be 
held from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. on 
Thursday, May 26 in room 404 
of City Hall, 215 Church 
Avenue. 

Stay Socially Connected

Oshkosh Rotary Southwest is on 
Facebook 
(/oshkoshrotarysouthwest) and 
on Twitter @oshkoshrotarysw. 
Like us and follow us! 

RI Convention in NOLA

“Rotary has been a great gift to 
us. You helped raise US$19 
million toward Gulf Coast 
recovery and $1.9 million for the 
Katrina Relief Fund. You have 
done such unbelievable work.” 

— Quote from New Orleans 
Mayor Mitch Landrieu while 
addressing Rotarians.

Weekly Invocations

May Bonnie Behnke

June Vicky Schroeder        

Weekly Greeters                                            

May 25 Steve Poeschl & Brad 
Baumann

June 1 Jim Chitwood & Julie 
Pollnow

June 8 Randi Smith

June 15 Lorraine Yarbrough

June 22 Cathy Hagene

The Hub – Info Please!
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org

The District Website
http://rotary6270.org

Visit RI’s Website
http://www.rotary.org

Have information for The 
HUB?  Submit it no later than 
Noon on Tuesday to
Jeffp@grandoperahouse.org

      

Of the things we think, say 
or do:

1. Is it the truth?
2. Is it fair to all concerned?
3. Will it build good will 

and better friendships?
4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned?

The Four 
Way Test
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